
Please support SB574.  The inability to lane share makes riding air cooled motorcycles very difficult if there is slow moving traffic.  
During the summer months, an air cooled slow moving motorcycle will overheat quickly.  the ability to lane share, would allow this 
motorcycle to travel at a moderate speed and prevent damage.  Please support this bill!     


